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This	week	in…Science 

We	began	a	new	unit	in	Science	this	
week.		We	are	studying	light	waves.		
Students	used	pinhole	boxes	to	
observe	objects	with	and	without	light.		
We	also	brainstormed	questions	we	
have	about	light.		Students	had	great	
questions,	and	we	will	hopefully	learn	
the	answers	to	our	questions	as	we	
study	light!	
----------------------------------------------------	

This	week	in…Literacy 

Students	analyzed	setting	this	week.		
When	reading	or	listening	to	reading,	
students	focused	on	the	setting	of	the	
story.		The	setting	can	provide	
important	details	to	help	us	better	
understand	a	story. 

Don’t Forget! 

NFV will run the early 

dismissal schedule during 
conferences.   

Early Dismissal on February 
28, March 1 & March 2. 

 

Important Dates	

Tuesday,	February	28	&	Thursday,	
March	2:	Parent/Teacher	Conferences	

Friday,	March	3:	NO	SCHOOL	

Tuesday,	March	14:	Field	Trip	to	Luther	
College	for	the	play:	A	Brown	Bear,	A	

Moon,	and	A	Caterpillar	

Conferences! 
 

I look forward to talking about your 
child’s growth and progress this next 

week at conferences! 
 

Ask your child about… 

1. The Doubles Rap 

2. Our pinhole box experiment 

3. Art Class projects 

	


